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Briscoe Protective Systems Inc. Promotes Two  
 

November 29, 2016, Centereach, NY — Briscoe Protective Systems Inc. announced today that John 
Questel has been promoted to the position of Assistant Project Manager and Heather Hardwick has been 
promoted to the position of Assistant Supervisor of Accounting & Compliance.   
 
Mr. Questel, a resident of Suffolk County, has served as Briscoe’s CAD Draftsman for the past two years.  
During that time he assisted Project Management in engineering & designing systems, developed & 
maintained shop risers and As Built diagrams, worked with sub contracted PE’s to ensure timely and 
accurate drawings, managed central station accounts, filled out and maintained AHJ documents, and 
expedited FDNY, NCFM, and Suffolk County AHJ filings. John will be responsible for attending project 
kickoff meetings, be the primary contact for his customer’s jobs, assist in site consults and programming, 
work with office personnel to develop training for field technicians and provide the latest AHJ Code and 
Manufacturer’s product updates.  John completed his Electricians Training at the Naval Nuclear Power 
Training Command in the U. S. Navy and is currently pursuing a degree at SCCC.  
 
Mrs. Hardwick, a resident of Suffolk County, has served as Briscoe’s Legal Assistant for the past year.  
During that time she was responsible for monthly sales tax calculations, invoicing customers, reviewing 
company vehicle paperwork, customer contractual PO’s, cash flow reports, setup of new customer 
information in the company database, and special projects.  Heather will be responsible for overseeing 
and managing the accounts payable process, reviewing and entering all new contracts into the database, 
reviewing legal documents, overseeing any changes needed to standard agreements, and assisting the 
Director of Accounting & Compliance with additional tasks.  Heather is a graduate of Hofstra University 
with her Bachelors in English.   
 
“Both of these employees have shown that they are dedicated to Briscoe’s growth as a company, and I 
look forward to seeing them thrive in their new positions.”, said Robert Williams, President.  
 
For more information, call 1 (888) BRISCOE (274-7263) or visit www.briscoeprotective.com.   

### 
 
 
About Briscoe Protective Systems Inc. 
Briscoe Protective Systems Inc. is a leading provider of world-class fire and security alarm products and services 
offering superior quality and unparalleled value.  For over 37 years, the company has been utilizing the most 
advanced technologies, partnerships and industry knowledge; making Briscoe is the partner of choice for fire safety 
and security systems.  From factory-trained technicians with NICET certification, to in-house training, software 
support, and preventative maintenance inspections; to engineering, drafting and code compliance; Briscoe has its 
customers’ fire safety and security system needs covered.  Briscoe offers high-end products and services, cost 
effective solutions, and has locations on Long Island, Westchester and the 5 Boroughs of New York City.  For further 
information on Briscoe, call 1 (888) BRISCOE (274-7263) or visit www.briscoeprotective.com. 
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